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                                                                                                                                          17 January 2023 

 

Dear Ms Kathleen Boyce 

 

 

The DA in uThukela would like to request the status of the report into the Commission 
sitting that took place in August 2022, almost five months ago, in KwaZulu-Natal around 
the Basic Human Right of water provision. 

 

This as many communities in KZN still suffer daily without water. It is therefore pertinent 
that the Commission releases its report with findings and recommendations as soon as 
possible.  

 

Councillor Thys Janse van Rensburg 

DA uThukela Chairperson 
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